
Church Hospital Visitation Rules and 

Expectations 

Dear Church Members, 

As we strive to support our community and provide comfort to those in need, we ask that all 

visitors adhere to the following rules and expectations during hospital visits: 

• Visiting Hours: Please respect the designated visiting hours of the hospital. 

• Limit on Visitors: Only two visitors per patient at a time, unless otherwise approved. 

• Health Precautions: Ensure you are in good health before visiting and follow all 

hygiene protocols. 

• Respect Patient Privacy: Always knock before entering and respect the patient's need 

for rest. 

• Communication: Speak softly and avoid disruptive conversations. 

• Leave Belongings Outside: Please refrain from bringing large bags or personal items 

into the patient's room. 

• Be Mindful of Staff: Follow the instructions and guidance of hospital staff at all times. 

We appreciate your understanding and cooperation in creating a peaceful and supportive 

environment for our church members who are hospitalized. 

In Christ's Love, 

[Your Church Name] 


